VAT RATE INCREASE AS FROM 4TH JANUARY 2011 - SCHOOLS
I am sure you are aware, that the standard rate of vat is due to increase from 17.5% to a new permanent rate of 20% with effect from Tuesday 4th January, 2011 (the first working day of the new year) It is very important that all re-programming work and reconfiguration of systems or procedures, is completed in good time to ensure a smooth transition, especially as once more, the changes come during the Christmas and new year holiday period.

IMPACT ON SCHOOLS

CENTRALLY FUNDED SCHOOLS

Schools without their own bank accounts should continue to code their invoices as before, using the appropriate VAT indicator for the charges shown on the invoice.  Please continue to send these to the Payments Team located at Technology House for processing.

LOCALLY FUNDED SCHOOLS

For schools with their own bank accounts the change will mean that two new Vat indicators will need to be created within their systems. This being one for ‘INPUT TAX’ and one for ‘OUTPUT TAX.
The new Vat rates will not affect the Vat Returns for Period 9 as this will be for transactions recorded for December 2010. The changes will affect your Vat Return for Period 10.

We will be sending out new Vat Pads to schools who use the Simms system to reflect the new changes in due course.
BOTH TYPES OF SCHOOLS

1. For invoices to be paid by the school after the 4th January 2011, please follow the vat rate that appears on the invoice received.

2. For invoices being raised by the school on or after 4th January 2011, the      new rate of 20% should be applied, even if the service you are billing for is dated before the 4th January. This is due to the fact that the Invoice date 

becomes the tax point and therefore overrides the date of the invoice. The only exception will be if you are billing for a service that happened earlier than 2 months prior to the 4th January, in this case the old rate of 17.5% should be used.
3.
     For any services that have been billed in advance of the 4th January, the old 
     rate of 17.5% should be applied, as again the invoice date overrides the 

                 date of the supply.
      4.        For a period of time you will be receiving a mixture of invoices/income to      
                 be paid or receipted with both 17.5% and 20% and in some instances 15%.
5. Two new Vat indicators will need to be set up on the schools local system for both Centrally and Locally Funded Schools these are as follows:-

· A8 = Output tax @ Standard Rate of 20%
· V8 =  Input tax   @ Standard Rate of 20%

Should you have any further question with regards to the above please contact:-
Parmjit Teji  - Senior Financial Advisor -Treasury Management      0300 300 4081.

Connie Bentley – Vat Officer                          0300 300 4554.

